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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to extend my sincere thanks to all our parents and carers for your support and 

understanding in what has been a very challenging few weeks.  I know that many of you have 

been in touch with messages of support, which has been greatly appreciated. I’m sure you 

will agree that staff have shown dedication and commitment to supporting all our young 

people and providing ongoing materials for learning at home.   

 

As mentioned in my previous letter, we have now established a Book of Condolence on our 

school website for students and parents/carers who wish to share a message or memory of 

Mr Drinnan.  The book can be accessed via http://www.marr.sayr.sch.uk/bookofremembrance 

and will be available between 9am – 6pm each day.   

 

Following the most recent SQA update on arrangements for certification of National courses, 

a letter has been issued by our Director and can be viewed on our school website.  Copies 

will also be emailed to parents of S4-S6. 

 

Our Easter holiday begins today and virtual learning will resume again on Monday 20th April.  

Teaching staff will not be available during this time, though we will continue to monitor the 

school email address marr.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk and communicate any important 

messages to you.  Please also remember to check our twitter feed for information and 

updates. 

 

The Easter break might feel a bit different this year, but I hope you can find some time to 

relax at home.   

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr G Docherty 

Head Teacher 

 
 

http://www.marr.sayr.sch.uk/bookofremembrance
mailto:marr.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

